Minutes

Board of Adjustments Meeting

25 May 1993

Present: Glade Robbins, Susan Armstrong, Janet Kelley, Jeri Bascom, Board
members. Sherman Jones was absent. Also present was Quentin Francom
representing Wayne Sanderson.

Meeting was brought to order. No minutes of previous meeting were read.

Mr. Sanderson's request. Mr. Francom brought in the plat map of the
Sanderson property and adjoining properties frontages. Mr. Sanderson

had thought about putting his addition to the back but found that it would
interfere with the used of an existing garage. He is asking for a 5 foot
variance that would bring to a 25 foot frontage. (See application)

Upon looking over the plat and the property itself it was felt given the
nature of the other homes on the street that it would be acceptable
to grant this variance to Mr. Sanderson. The vote was unanimous.
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Jeri Bascom, Secretary

Note:
Jeri Bascom is the current chairman of the Planning Commission and has
a right to vote at these proceedings.



